
Family Law Assistance for Military 

Personnel 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to offer my assistance regarding your family law 

matters, specifically tailored for military personnel. As you navigate this challenging time, please 

know that you are not alone. 

Military families often face unique challenges related to deployments, relocations, and the 

complexities of military benefits. I am here to provide guidance and support in the following 

areas: 

• Child Custody and Support 

• Divorce Proceedings 

• Separation Agreements 

• Military Retirement Benefits 

• Relocation Issues 

Please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address] to discuss your 

specific situation and how I can assist you further. Together, we can work towards a resolution 

that prioritizes the well-being of you and your family. 

Thank you for your service, and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


